

June 2021

Notes from Beneath the Blue Awning

Hello, UWF faculty and staff,

As UWF continues its transition to a fully face-to-face near future, it has been wonderful to see more people on campus (even though parking spaces are becoming increasingly difficult to score). Those increasingly crowded parking lots and labs are a testament to the fact that UWF research is a 12-month enterprise, with many of you hosting Summer Undergraduate Research Program (SURP) students and others taking advantage of a lighter teaching load to travel to a research site or just focusing on writing up recent results for the next manuscript.



As part of your research summer, please make time to review and update your GrantForward account profile. GrantForward is a subscription service that RAE funds to help all UWF faculty and student researchers identify public and private funding programs that align with your particular research needs. If GrantForward is not generating the funding opportunities that match your interests, please take a look at the keywords you've entered and see if they need to be updated. Need help? Be on the lookout for upcoming GrantForward profile workshops. In the meantime, you can find plenty of information about how to create and use GrantForward right **here**.

Regards,

Matt Schwartz
Professor and AVP of Research Administration

New publications

The Office of Research Administration and Engagement congratulates the following

researchers for their new publications.

- <u>Dr. Raid Amin</u>, <u>Dr. Rodney Guttmann</u>, and Bradly Rivera-Muniz for their article "<u>A spatial study of quality of life in the USA</u>" in the journal SN Social Sciences.
- <u>Dr. Erin Stone</u> for her book "<u>Captives of Conquest: Slavery in the Early Modern Spanish Caribbean."</u>
- <u>Dr. Marie-Thérèse Champagne</u> for her chapter "Pagan Rome in the Service of the Church: Christian Perceptions of the Arch of Titus in the Middle Ages" in "The Arch of Titus from Jerusalem to Rome -- and Back."
- <u>Dr. Daudet Ilunga Tshiswaka</u> and Colleen Murphy for their manuscript
 "<u>Examining Stroke Disparities in Florida: Relationships Among County</u>
 <u>Classification, Age-Adjusted Stroke Mortality Rates, and the Presence of Primary Stroke Centers</u>" in the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention journal Preventing Chronic Disease.

Subscribe to the CASSH and CEPS newsletters.



<u>GrantForward</u>: Sign up with your UWF account to search funding opportunities and receive personalized recommendations.



